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COMMERCIAL GT LANE 
ENTRY GATE AND EXIT GATE INSTALL PROJECT: 

 
Dear Ground Transportation (GT) Providers, 
 
The Tucson Airport Authority (TAA) has begun a project to upgrade the 
gate management system at TUS Airport. This exciting project involves 
the installation of new state-of-the-art gate equipment and other 
upgrades which will improve the quality and efficiency for the TUS Airport 
commercial roadway users. TAA’s project contractor will begin the 
process of preparing for the installation of the new Commercial GT Lane 
gates very soon and the new entry and exit gate installations will take 
place in early January 2025. 
 
Commercial lanes will be open for access at all times for the 
duration of the project. TAA anticipates minimal impact to ground 
transportation providers who currently access the commercial roadway 
using a Prox Card. Providers will see the new gate equipment (including 
new card readers and new gates with lights) which will accept all 
currently issued Prox Cards. The only change will be that GT Providers 
will scan the Prox Card both upon entry and exit (new location) of the 
gated Commercial GT Lane. Fees remain the same. 
 
Visit https://www.flytucson.com/taa/business/ground-transportation 
or scan the QR code below for more project updates. 
 

TAA GT Management Office 
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